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I strongly oppose this legislation. It’s insulting as a tax payer working 12 hour days to 

pay for our business and our land to have some government officials whom WE pay 

trying to push through more legislation to benefit the people whom do not contribute 

back to society.  

 

Where are our rights as property owners, citizens and Oregonians? We pay an 

extraordinary amount in taxes to only further eliminate our own protections it seems. 

Our children witness all of the drugs, public intoxication, and illness that comes with 

this and it’s more and more and more. Please stand up for US. Stop this nonsense.  


